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xxxxxxxxxxxxxx
xxxxxxxxxxxxx
TORONTO, ON xxx xxx 

Re: TORONTO TAXICAB VEHICLE REPLACEMENT 

Dear xxxxxxxxxx xxxxxxxxxxxxx, 

Records of Municipal Licensing and Standards, Licence and Permit Issuance Office, indicate 
the vehicle for your Taxicab Owner plate, No.xxxx, is due for replacement by MARCH 31sr 

2025.

As per the Interpretation Bulletin updated on August 2024: 
• Taxicabs and limousines manufactured in 2013, 2014, 2015 or 2016 and registered as of

July 21, 2022 and January 1, 2024 need to be replaced by March 31, 2025. Other 2013,
2014, 2015 and 2016 vehicles are not 3llowed to be in use.

• Taxicabs and limousines manufactured in 2017 need to be replaced by March 31, 2025.
• Accessible taxicabs manufactured in 2013 and 2014 must be replaced by March 31,

2025.

This means, as the holder of a taxicab owner licence, you can either: 
1. Register a replacement vehicle. For requirements please visit our website
.https://www.toronto.ca/services-payments/permits-licences-bylaws/taxis/taxi-owners/taxicab­
owner-sale/ OR
2. Bring the plate to our office on a Tuesday or Thursday between 8:30am-4:00pm for safe
kee in until a new vehicle is read'l_ t9 be registered. Please note we are closed between

----------.,--------

12:30 pm -1: 3 ,0 pm daily. 

Failure to complete one of the above may result in a tribunal hearing to determine whether 
your Toronto Taxicab Owner's Licence should be revoked, suspended, or have conditions placed 
on it. 

Regards, 

Samuel Dookhoo 
Supervisor, Vehicle for Hire 
Business Licensing Services & Regulatory Services 




